
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

From: Making Our Mark 
To: Lori Edward 
Cc: Millar, Chris 
Subject: RE: 
Date: Friday, February 4, 2022 12:40:09 PM 
Attachments: LoriE Area28.pdf 

Good Afternoon Lori, 

There is no change to the urban area boundary as it pertains to your property 
specifically. See attached map, as requested. 

Best Regards, 

Karen Costantini 
Senior Planner – Community Planning 
Planning and Development Services - Niagara Region 
Phone: 905-980-6000 ext. 3385 Toll-free: 1-800-263-7215 
www.niagararegion.ca 

From: Lori Edward 
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 10:24 PM 
To: Making Our Mark <makingourmark@niagararegion.ca> 
Subject: 

Urban area mapping technical adjustment number 28 
171 Gorham Road, Fort Erie 
please provide adjusted urban area boundary 
Thank you 
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